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HCOC Safety Ministry Team Meeting TODAY in Classroom C following worship. 
 
Christmas Program Informational Meeting TODAY at 2:00 p.m. in the auditorium… 
Children & parents interested in being a part of this year’s program are encouraged to 
attend.  If you have any questions, please contact Diana Kern. 
 
The October Edition of the HCOC Health & Safety Corner is available at the 
Information Centers near the auditorium doors. 
 
Children’s Church is offered to children age 3 years through Kindergarten.  For all 
other children “Sermon Notes” clipboards are available in bins located by THE HUB.  
Please return the clipboards following worship service. 
 
Las Damas de Baxter extend their gratitude for the generosity shown by this 
congregation last Sunday.  Your contributions will help support the many good works of 
Baxter Institute in Honduras.  If you were unable to contribute on 10/13 you may still do 
so with a check payable to HCOC and “Las Damas” notated on the memo line. 
 
Purpose Cards Are Still Available At THE HUB … This is a church-wide initiative to place 
God first in our finances.  You may place your card in the collection plate or give it to an 
elder, deacon, or minister. 
 
HCOC Fall Festival – Wednesday, 10/30 … Indoor Fun from 5:30-7:30 p.m.  Invite your 
family and friends for hot dogs, popcorn, sno-cones, carnival games, bounce houses, 
face painting, and a costume contest for adults & kids (church appropriate costumes, 
please).  Volunteers are needed to host a game, activity, or food booth.  Sign-up 
sheets are located at THE HUB.  Drop-off “boxes” are located in the foyer and 
hallways for candy, game prizes, fruit snacks, small toy donations.   
 
Thanksgiving Blessing Meal – The HCOC Ladies Ministry will be hosting a Thanksgiving 
Blessing meal for those in our community who otherwise would not have a 
Thanksgiving meal or anyone to share it with.  Volunteers are needed to cook, decorate, 
greet, serve, and clean up.  Watch for sign-up sheets … coming soon at THE HUB. 

Baxter Institute’s 2019 Graduation will take place December 5-8 in Tegucigalpa, 
Honduras.  Brochures are available at THE HUB for more information or contact Jerry or 
Diane Harris. 

Houston Mobile Food Truck & Santa Shop at HCOC on Saturday, 12/7 

Mark Your Calendars: HCOC Christmas Program & Potluck Lunch on Sunday, 12/8 … 
details coming soon… 

 

 

 

Welcome Visitors! We’re glad 
you’re here. If you are passing 
through, we pray that you will 
have a safe journey as you travel.  
Please come back and worship 
with us again.  

If you are looking for a place to 
worship regularly, we invite you to 
experience our church family.  

Please take a Welcome brochure 
and fill out a Care Card and drop it 
in the collection plate or leave it 
at the Welcome Desk. 

 
Weekly HCOC Schedule 

Sunday 9:00 AM: 
Class List at the Welcome Center 
Sunday Worship 10:00 AM 
 
Share Groups meet at various times 
throughout the day on Sundays. 
 
Sunday Night Worship & Bible 
Study 5:30 PM in Classroom E 
 
Tuesday Ladies Class 10:00 AM 
 
Wednesday Ladies Class 10:00 AM: 
Childcare provided 
 
Wednesday Supper @ 5:30 PM 

Wednesday 6:30-7:15 PM                    
Class List at the Welcome Center 

 

OUR MINISTERS: 

Jeff Dunn, Pulpit Minister 

Todd Tipton, College Minister  (Kats 
For Christ @ SHSU) 

Evan O’Rear, Youth Minister 

Heather Trevino, Children’s Minister 

 

 



June                                                                              ju 

 

 

 October At A Glance: 

 

• Oct. 22:  Prime Timers Potluck & Game Day; 11:30 a.m. in the fellowship hall 

• Oct. 29:  Brothers In Christ meet in the fellowship hall at 6:30 p.m. 

• Oct. 30:  Fall Festival at HCOC; 5:30-7:30 p.m. 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Eileen Boaz’s father, Howard McNair, passed away on 10/13 in Lake Jackson.  Services are pending but will 

most likely be set for the first part of November. 

Carol Patton’s great-granddaughter, Viola Taylor, suffered a seizure on 10/15.  She was taken by ambulance to 

a children’s hospital near her home in Missouri. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OCTOBER 
Shepherd of the month: Mark Waldron    

Deacon of the month: John Spencer 
 
 

LAST WEEK 
Contribution: $9,068.32   Attendance: 248 

/Attendance: 248 
 
 
           Jeff Dunn’s Blog:  https://pursuing-god.com 

 
 

SUNNY GLEN CHILDREN’S HOME 
requests the following supplies: 

 
Paper Towels 

Ketchup 
 

The truck route will be by HCOC to collect 
donations on 11/12/19.  Please leave 

donated items in the box next to the HCOC 
Food Pantry (east hallway). 

Visitors, New Members, Students: 
Join us for a free lunch in your honor every 

1st, 2nd, 3rd, & 4th Sunday of the month 
following worship service. 

Lunches are not served on the 5th Sunday of 
the month or when a special church-wide 

event is planned. 
 


